Halloween Carnival!

On Tuesday, October 31st Upper Level will host their annual Halloween Carnival for
Primary, Extended Day and Junior Level students. Games, face painting, hair dying
(with wacky temporary colors), a "haunted" house, and treats will be available.

A suggested donation of $3 for the carnival supports a charity chosen by
the Upper Level students.

As areminder we ask that children not wear or bring Halloween costumes or

masks to school. Many young children find these frightening. Thank you for helping
to make this a happy experience for the children!

Please submit the permission slip below for hair coloring.

agree to allow my child(ren)

to have their hair dyed at the Halloween Carnival.

Parent
signature




